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Driving in sometimes difficult conditions, we left Vientiane Capital on May 17, 2017 to visit the 
following health care facilities in the provinces of Xaignabouli, Oudomxay and Luang Prabang in 
the following order: Boten District Hospital, Kenthao District Hospital, Xaignabouli District 
Hospital, Xianghong District Hospital, Ngeun District Hospital, Houn District Hospital, Beng 
District Hospital, Nasal Health Center, Nambak District Hospital, and Phontong District Hospital. 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 
Our journey started in Vientiane on May 16, 2017 with the donation of a Cardiac Ultrasound 
Scanner to Dr. Alphonse Pluquailec, cardiologist, receiving the equipment on behalf of the 
French organization Santé France-Laos for the screening of children with congenital heart 

diseases in Northern Laos. 
 
 

 
 
 

Given the volume of the medical equipment to be transported, we sent part of the equipment by 
air cargo to Oudomxay for Nasal Health Center, Nambak and Phonthong District Hospitals. 

All equipment transported by air and by road arrived in good condition to the facilities we visited. 
We completed our mission successfully and returned to Vientiane on the 1st of June. 

 
Items highlighted in yellow in this report were provided by DAK Foundation from Australia. 

Training was provided for all donated equipment. 
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